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Thursday 29th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers; 

 

I am delighted to invite you to our Sports Day for Years 1-2 on the 13th July 2023. 

 

Sports day will be held on the school premises and you are more than welcome to attend.  

On the day, all events will start at 2.00pm therefore it is advised that you arrive just before. If you 

do wish to watch, you will need to enter the school through the main office but please be aware 

you will not be permitted to enter the school or reception area until 1.55 pm. 

 

Children should come to school in their P.E kits and bring a water bottle.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to ask.  

    

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss Crandon 

 

Assistant Head Teacher  
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